CAMPAIGN

NEWSLETTER Our



Receptions conclude this week

In order to accomplish our goals, it is most important that as many people as possible become informed and get involved. Although you may not think your presence will make a difference, everyone who takes the time to become more knowledgeable and lend a hand in this effort will have a real and lasting impact on the mission of our Catholic faith community. Together we can shape our futusre! Here again is the reception information, so please choose a time to join us from the following dates:

- [†] Monday, September 19th at 12 pm or 7pm
- ੳ Tuesday, September 20 ਯ 7pm

All Receptions will be held in the Kelly Room.

Refreshments will be served... We look forward to seeing you there!

You can RSVP by signing up at the Campaign Table after Mass, returning your Response Card or calling the Campaign Office at (419) 472-2288 ext. 233.

In just a few weeks we will begin the Visitation Phase of our campaign. If you are interested in assisting with home visits to fellow parishioners, please pickup a Volunteer Card at the Campaign Table at the entrance of the church and return it to the parish office. We are looking to make this part of the campaign both enjoyable and successful. As the saying goes, "Many hands make light work".

"I am the Lord who brought you from Ur of the Chaldeans to give you this land as a possession." (Genesis 15:7)

Just as the Lord gave Abraham, Moses and the Israelites a land to possess, He has also given each of us a home. Whether our home is grand or humble, it is a gift from God. Abraham prepared a great sacrifice to the Lord in gratitude for the home God gave him. How do we show our gratitude to God for the home He has given us? Do we make a sacrifice of any kind? Do we return any of our finances to God, investing equally in our eternal home just as we invest in our current abode?